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Docket No. 50-289

Dr. Joseph M. Hendrie
Chairman, Advisory Committee
on Reactor Safeguards
U. S. Atomic Energy Commission
Washington, D. C. 20545

Dear Dr. Hendrie:

Ei dteen copies of the following are transmitted
for the of the Committee:reh

METROPOLITAN EDISO:I COMPAh7
(Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit 1)

Metropolitan Edison Company letter dated March 2,1970
transmitting Amendment No.12 to its application for licenses
to construct and operate the above nuclear power reactor.
Amendment No.12 includes Volumes 1, 2, 3, and 4 of the
Final Safety Analysis Report.

Sincerely,

t

Peter A. Morris, Director
Division of Reactor Licensing

Enclosures:
As stated
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